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Dre Forrest C, Allen, Director of Physical Education

The University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear FPhog:

I have discussed the matter of basketball games with our Basket-

ball Coach, Jack Gray. We can meet you at Austin on December
16 and 17 Our students leave for the Christmes holidays the

beginning of the next week, and we do not plan to schedule any
games after the 17th. [For one game, we can give you $200,00,
for two games, $350.00. We, of course, will be glad To have

you use our court ror practice either before the games or after

the games., I feel the arrangement would work out for the bene-
fit of all of use.

There have been a lot of things to warm and encourage here dur-
ing the past few weeks. The ex-students are working, and you

know work will win when wishing won't. Our own group, the "T"
Association,is beginning to be very active, and of course the
most encouraging thing of all is that many outstanding boys have
signified their intention of enrolling with us this fall. JSo,

I hope sometime we can give the old grads a little to shout about.

We are looking forward with pleasure to our opening game with Kan-
sas on September 24.

With kind regards and very best wishes, I am,

Sincerely yours,




